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Hello, 

 

I am a business owner and residential owner in Portland, Oregon. I love this city with 

all my heart and I strongly opposed HB 3501. This will only hurt small business and 

home owner more if passed. Let's think of a better plan to get people off the streets! 

 

Thank you, 

Dan Walton 


